
 
 

From: Save the Stan <savethestan@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 2:32 PM 
To: Howard, Tom@Waterboards; Marcus, Felicia@Waterboards; Dadamo, 

Dorene@Waterboards; Moore, Steven@Waterboards; Doduc, Tam@Waterboards; 
Spivy-Weber, Frances@Waterboards; WateBoardsPublicAffairs, OPA@Waterboards 

Subject: Let the people decide 
 
 
 
California Water Board, 

 
I oppose increasing unimpaired flows on the Stanislaus River because of the economic impact on Stanislaus and San Joaquin counties as well 
as agriculture, salmon and trout. I do not agree that decisions like this should be made without a vote from the people. 

Thank you. 

Tonyia Insco 
Modesto 
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